
April Fifteenth 
Nineteen Hundred Fifty Nine

Mr. J. Herbert Gebelein 
Gebelein Silversmiths, Inc, 
79 Chestnut Street 
Boston 8, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Gebelein:

I have decided that I would like to have the small 
tankard by Simpkins, if it is still available.

With all good wishes.

Sincerely yours,
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